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February 22, 2022 

 

Dear Current Resident, 

 

We are writing to inform you of an upcoming construction project at Belmont Abbey College.  We are 

proposing to construct (2) 4-Story Student Residence Halls at the heart of the Belmont Abbey campus.  

The designs are in keeping with the historic architecture of the campus as whole.  The buildings shall be 

arranged to create a new landscaped quad for students to enjoy. 

 

The buildings are in keeping with the current zoning code and require no variances.  Nevertheless, we 

are excited to introduce the project to the local community and we are holding a public meeting to 

inform and discuss this new venture.  

 

The meeting will be held on the Belmont Abbey College campus in St. Leo’s Hall on Monday, March 7th 

at 6pm in the Grace Auditorium. 

 

We encourage all interested community members to attend.  Any additional information about the 

project can be requested through jtomey@mkcinc.com 

 

We hope to see you there 

 

Thank you, 

Josh Tomey, AIA 

MKC Architects 
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